
On behalf of Councilors Harrison and Seman, We move to appropriate up to $400,000 in the 
FY2023 budget for the Greenville Convention Center.  Additionally, as part of this motion, Council directs 
the administrator to coordinate and propose a viable long-term solution for the Greenville Convention 
Center. 

 


